
YAVAPAI COLLEGE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 
COURTESY EVENT NOTICE 

 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, a courtesy notice is hereby given that a majority of the Governing 
Board Members may be attending the following events. There will be no discussions, decisions, or 
legal action taken by the Governing Board at the events. 

  

 PAC- Performing Arts Center Event, April 15, 2022, from 8:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 

 1100 E. Sheldon Drive, Prescott, AZ 86301 

 


